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Queiros J (Joao)

From: @dirdale.fsnet.co.uk>
Sent: 05 December 2013 16:45
To: MS Marine Licensing
Subject: addendum response

Thank you again for allowing Boarhills and Dunino Community Council an extension in responding to your 
application and its addendum. Having consulted the other councillors I can now confirm the following:  
We are very much against your application, and any further proliferation of wind turbines, and  feel 
local opinion is completely disregarded by the Scottish Government. Our beautiful N E Fife 
landscape is increasingly blighted by them, and to have many more and even bigger ones 
offshore will compound this. They are unreliable, inefficient producers of energy and a great 
danger to sea life and flying birds. We would be prepared to consider wave and tidal energy, as 
the latter – tidal  -  is the only absolutely reliable source of green energy. 
Regards, , Secretary, Boarhills and Dunino Community Council 
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